Post Office Box 1409 Key West, FL 33041-1409 (305) 809-3883

CHANGE ORDER

CHANGE ORDER NO.  #1

CHANGE ORDER DESCRIPTON Add 63 days to final completion date

PROJECT NAME: Aquarium Seawall Repair

PROJECT CODE: HU1701E01

CONTRACTOR NAME:  Fac Comm Inc

THE FOLLOWING MODIFICATIONS TO THE CONTRACT ARE HEREBY ORDERED:
( Detail provided on additional page(s). Yes or No I:l )

CONTRACT VALUE CONTRACT TIME (CALENDAR DAYS)
ORIGINAL CONTRACT $ 818,570.00 ORIGINAL CONTRACT 150 DAYS
PREVIOUS CHANGE ORDERS $ 0.00 PREVIOUS CHANGE ORDERS 0 DAYS
THIS CHANGE ORDER $ 0.00 THIS CHANGE ORDER 63 DAYS
REVISED CONTRACT VALUE § 818,570.00 REVISED CONTRACT TIME 213 DAYS
REVISED CONTRACT COMPLETION DATE: July 3, 2019
By: ' By:
City of Key West Pac Comm Inc
Contractor Name

A8l SO 2=
Altthorized Signature Aulthdrized Si¢gnature
James K. Scholl Ha l%m
Printed Name Printed Name
City Manager

ty Manag VP o Onaspons
Title Title

S0 Appi 2019 oM /11/101‘!

Date Date’ '

Key to the Caribbean — average yearly temperature 77 ° Fahrenheit.
Rvsn 160309



April 9%, 2019

Tetra Tech

759 South Federal Highway
Suite 314

Stuart, FL 34994

Ref:  City of Key West, ITB#18-036, Aquarium Seawall Repair, Project #HU1701E01
Change Order #1 Request — Additional Time

Attn:  David Frodsham, PE —Senior Civil Engineer

In respect to the above-mentioned project, please see below the request for additional time and the justification for the
request.

12/03/2018 Notice to Proceed — Aquarium Seawall Repair

01/02/2019 Berthing Dolphin Contract Executed and Mobilization Beginning
03/06/2019 Final Berthing Dolphin Pile removed from the Site

05/01/2019 Original Final Completion Date — Aquarium Seawall Repair
07/03/2019 Requested Revised Final Completion Date — Aquarium Seawall Repair

The removal of the Berthing Dolphin Pile, from initial mobilization to removal of the final concrete section was 63
calendar days. Pac Comm is requesting these 63 calendar days be added to the Final Completion Date of the Aquarium
Seawall Repair project.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions that you may have regarding this request.

Sincerely,

VP of Operations



